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Parent - Teacher Meetings 
The majority of meetings will take place on Friday 28th October. The time slot for your face-to-face meeting(s) 
will be sent home with your eldest child today. Teachers may contact you in the meantime to arrange an 
earlier meeting in order to alleviate time pressures next Friday. We hope that parents can make their time slot 
and be punctual for their meeting(s) so that others are not delayed. Your meeting will last for 10/15 minutes. If 
you would like to request a change of time slot or if you would prefer your meeting to be over the phone, 
please contact your child’s teacher. 
Meetings will begin at 8.00am on the day – there will be no Breakfast Club and children present must be 
collected from school at 11.00am. P1-3 children present will be supervised in the P3 classroom – P4-7 children 
in the P4 classroom (both in the main school building). 
P1 meetings: P1 classroom 
P2 meetings: P2 classroom 
P3 meetings: Mr Mone’s office 
P4 meetings: Mrs Vincent’s office 
P5 meetings: P5 classroom 
P6 meetings: P6 classroom 
P7 meetings: P7 classroom 
Book Fair 
Please ensure that all wish lists with details of online purchases made are returned to school by tomorrow. The 
Book Fair will be collected from the school on Thursday morning. 
Flu Vaccinations 
Flu vaccinations will take place in school on Thursday morning. 
P6/7 Go-Games Blitz 
All P6/7 children will attend a go-games blitz in Garvaghey on Thursday morning. Children can wear their Eglish 
gear or PE gear and will need warm clothing, a snack and a packed lunch. Please ensure that you have given 
permission for them to attend via the online link texted out yesterday (the blitz may be postponed in the case 
of bad weather). 
Halloween Fancy-Dress 
We will have a fancy-dress celebration in school next Thursday 27th October. We will also give out our half-
term awards on the day – please ensure that all Gold Awards are returned to school before this date.  
Halloween Disco 
Our Halloween Disco will take place once again this year! The disco will be on Thursday 27th October in the 
Parochial Hall at 6.00pm. P1-2 children will have a mini disco in the side room of the hall before joining the rest 
of the children in the main hall for our dance-off competitions. The charge will be £5.00 per family and we will 
have a raffle on the night (if you would like to donate an item for the raffle, please contact Mr Mone).  
Halloween Closure  
The school will be closed from Monday 31st October to Thursday 3rd November for the Halloween break. All 
children can return to school as normal on Friday 4th November. 
P6 Swimming 
P6 swimming will begin on Monday 7th November. We will send out a reminder closer to the time. 
Pantomime 
All children will attend Cinderella in the Market Place Theatre on Tuesday 6th December – more details to 
follow (there will be a charge of £15.00 per child for this event). 
 


